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Date:       February 22, 2024    
 
To:          All Pomona PD Employees 
 
From:     Brad Paulson, Sergeant 
 
Subject: Primary Election Reminders 
 
 
The California Primary Elections are taking place on Tuesday, March 5th, 2024, with early voting 

beginning February 24th, 2024.  Please see the attached election reference guides and the City of 

Pomona policy regarding elections and political activity.  Supervisors, please note this training in 

your monthly reports.  If you have any questions, feel free to contact any of the Daniel Fraembs 

Training Bureau staff. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

Prepared by: Sgt. Brad Paulson 

Approved by: Lt. Deon Brown 
 

 Pomona Police Department 

 DFTC TRAINING MEMORANDUM  No. 2024-004 
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